
30 September 2009 
 
 
 
Mr. Rod Beckstrom 
Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
International Square 
1875 I (EYE) Street, NW, Suite 501 
Washington DC, 2006 
 
Mr. Peter Dengate-Thrush 
Chairman, Board of Directors 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA 90292 
 
Mr. Doug Brent 
Chief Operations Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA 90292 
 
Mr. Kurt Pritz 
Senior Vice President, Services 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA 90292 
 
Members of the Board of Directors 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, CA 90292 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
It has been brought to my attention that I am listed as a signatory to a recent 
communication sent on 21 September 2009 urging ICANN to take immediate steps to 
implement support for new gTLDs (“Letter from Antony Van Couvering, Paul Stahura, 
Jonathon Nevett, et. al. to Messrs. Beckstrom, Dengate-Thrush, Brent, Pritz”, posted on 
the ICANN web site at http://www.icann.org/correspondence/van-couvering-to-
beckstrom-21sep09-en.pdf). 
 



My signature on this communication was used without my explicit permission.  I am 
therefore NOT a signatory to this communication, and the contents of this 
communication DO NOT reflect my views, nor the views of the entities that I represent, 
with respect to the subject matter of the communication. 
 
Please take the necessary steps to rectify this situation on your web site in a timely 
manner. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Deerhake 
CEO, GDNS, Inc. 
 


